
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 24th September 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are very lucky to have a child in the Reception class who will soon be celebrating the important 

festival Eid-ul-Adha.  

 

The Reception class are going to take this opportunity to learn more about the festival by holding 

an in-class celebration of Eid-ul-Adha on Friday 3rd October 2014. To enhance the children’s 

‘Understanding the World’ learning, we will be exploring the meaning behind this holiday and how 

it is celebrated in Muslim homes. As part of this learning, the Reception children will be given the 

opportunity to taste some traditional food which is shared at this time. This will include rice dishes, 

fruits such as watermelon and some delicious desserts!  

All foods will be nut-free, in line with the Norwood School policy of being a nut-free school.  

 

If you are happy for your child to take part in this food tasting session, please complete the form 

below. If you have any concerns or queries regarding this celebration, please contact a member of 

the Reception team. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Reception Team 

 

Mr L Alletson   Miss J Greenwood   Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher   Teaching Assistant   Head Teacher 

Food Tasting Session-Reception Class 

 

I give permission for my child __________________________________________ to take part in the food 

tasting session on Friday 3rd October 2014. 

My child has no allergies/allergies to _____________________________________ (Please indicate) 

Signed: _________________________________________ Parent/Carer Date: ______________________________ 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 
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